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Sen. Lazich:

This version of the bill repeals DATCP’s annual certification requirements and
requires instead that persons who service mobile air conditioners must be properly
trained and certified as specified by the EPA under federal law.  You may want to have
DATCP review this version to make sure that it is consistent with the emergency rule
that DATCP discussed with your office.

You may also want DATCP to review the appropriation under s. 20.115 (1) (hm), as the
bill eliminates the certification fees and surcharges which are credited to that
appropriation.  One issue to consider is whether DATCP will have sufficient funding
to carry out its duties under ss. 100.45 and 100.50, which are funded by that
appropriation.  Another issue is whether it is necessary to adjust the amount in the
schedule for that appropriation to reflect the elimination of the certification fees and
surcharges.
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